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BRANTFORD OVER-35 RECREATIONAL 

SOCCER 

FOR FUN, FITNESS & FRIENDSHIP 

A year in review 

Current status:  In just one year, we have become a fiscally solvent recreational soccer 

club that is transparent and accountable to our members. We have eighty-
two registered players and thirteen social members. Sixtyfive percent of 
our members are over fifty years old and play competitive soccer in a rec-
reational atmosphere; we do not keep scores and standing.  

 Our home is at George Jones Field at Brantford Harlequins RFC with ac-
cess to three soccer fields and a club house with bar, kitchen, meeting 
room and training facilities. In the coming years we hope to grow and con-
tinue to build upon our initial success. 

Constitution: At the annual general meeting in September 2016, we ratified our constitu-

tion which guarantees our members their right to be heard.  Article 4.3 in 
the constitution highlights our commitment to fiscal responsibility and ac-
countability. We have constitutional safe guards in place that limit execu-
tive over-reach of their powers and privileges. 

Socials: We organize a variety of social functions for our members and their family 

(see our website for details). 

Our plans: Is to welcome new players, social members and guest players throughout 

the season. We plan (pending approval at the GM) to contribute 20% of the 
registration fee into a reserve fund to be used for the improvement of our 
facilities as deemed necessary by the majority vote of our membership.  

Registration:  January 22nd, 2017 at McGonagall’s Pub 2:00 – 4:00. Registration fee is   

       $100.00 for players and $20.00 for social members. 

General meeting: February 26, 2017 at 1:30 PM at Knights of Columbus 

2017 season:  May 5 - October 29, 2017. Play two days a week (Sundays & Fridays) 

Our sponsors:  McGonagall’s Pub, BYO Breweries Ltd, Brantford Honda, Lallo Mazda, 

Vince’s Hairstyling, ProQuip International, GCA Equipment and Aecon. 

Our contact:      brantfordo35recfootball@gmail.com 

Wishing you the very best in 2017  
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